
 

 

 

The Nottinghamshire County Council (Adams Hill, Bunny Lane, Brook View 
Drive, Dale Road, Debdale Lane, Highfield Road, Nottingham Road, Park Drive 

and Walton Drive, Keyworth) (Prohibition of Waiting)  

Traffic Regulation Order 2021 (8303)  

Statement of Reasons 

Via East Midlands Ltd, is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to 
deliver highway services in Nottinghamshire. Concerns have been raised about 
obstructive parking on the highway and at the following junctions Adams Hill, Bunny 
Lane, Brook View Drive, Dale Road, Debdale Lane, Highfield Road, Nottingham 
Road, Park Drive and Walton Drive, Keyworth. This reduces visibility for drivers and 
pedestrians using the junctions and adversely affects the effective operation of the 
highway.  
 
To help alleviate these problems it is proposed to introduce ‘No Waiting At Any Time’ 
restrictions (Double Yellow Lines) around the junctions and to introduce No Waiting 
Monday to Friday 8 am – 4pm (Single Yellow Line) opposite the school on 
Nottingham Road.  The proposals are shown on the attached drawing 
H/MN/3401/01. 
 


